
PLEASE JOIN US AT THE HIAWATHA COMMUNITY CENTER  
AT EITHER THE TOT GYM TIME OR EVENING MEETING! 

Seattle Parks and Recreation is improving the play area 
at Hiawatha Playfield. The project will remove the play 
area from the north end of the park and provide a new 
play area just south of the wading pool. The project 
will provide new play equipment, park amenities and 
landscaping. The new play area site and features will 
provide improved visibility and access for all. 

The project includes restoring the old play area site for nature play.  

Community involvement is essential in developing this new play area. We need 
to hear from you. Please join us at one of the events on February 27 to learn 
about the project and review design options by the firm Karen Kiest | Landscape 
Architects. Your input will be incorporated into the preferred design that will be 
presented in May 2020. 

HIAWATHA PLAYFIELD  
PLAY AREA RELOCATION  
AND RENOVATION

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION OR IF YOU NEED AN 
INTERPRETER OR ACCOMMODATIONS PLEASE CONTACT

Ed.Pottharst@seattle.gov

206-386-4232

www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/current-projects/hiawatha-play-area-relocation

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 27, 2020
PLEASE JOIN US AT EITHER: 
11 A.M. – 12:30 P.M.  (TOT GYM)
6:30 P.M. – 8 P.M.  (EVENING MEETING)
HIAWATHA COMMUNITY CENTER, 2700 CALIFORNIA AVE SW, SEATTLE WA 98116


